
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-00705

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

pedroamands@aol, com
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 4:28 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
propouse liverage change

MY NAME IS PEDRO P DEL TORO BAEZ I HAVE ACCOUNT IN FOREX EXCHANGE WITH GFT AND
OANDA AND RECENTLY WE RECEVE A CUT IN THE LIVERAGE AND NOW AGAIN A NEW CUT DOWN IN
THE LIVERAGE IS ABOUT TO HAPEN BY ’Regulation of Retail Forex’
PLEASE AM A FREE PERSON ABLE TO TAKE RESPONSABILITY WITH MY MONEY MANAGEMENT RISK,
AM STRONGLY DESAGREE WITH THE NEW PROPOSITION.
identification number
RIN 3038-AC61 .

PEDRO P DEL TORO BAEZ.


